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www.muncie.in.gov ∙ Phone: (765) 747-4845

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: September 26, 2024
Ribbon Cutting Set for Storer Woods Park
[bookmark: _GoBack] Storer Woods Park, located within the Storer Estates development, is complete and a ribbon cutting will take place October 1, 2024 at 5:30 p.m. 
Designed by local architect and Storer Woods neighborhood resident Ryan Ellsworth, the park includes a 2600 square foot playground area, two pickleball courts and a walking path. In addition to funding from the City of Muncie, the Storer Woods and Westbrier neighborhood associations pooled their ARP funds together to assist with benches, lighting, fencing and other elements. 
The addition of this park into the City of Muncie brings the total number of city parks to 33. The public is invited and welcome to attend the ribbon cutting ceremony. 
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agreene@muncie.in.gov
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